
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLASS AWARDS: 
Chevy (1W) for being a team player during group work. 
Anika (1W) for working hard always! 
Zach (1/2N) for his enthusiasm to participate during phonics lessons. 
Quinn (1/2N) for being a superstar helper within the classroom.  
Rashi (1T) for being on-task and ready to learn. 
Vinnie (1T) for showing a number in multiple ways. 
Reece (2J) for wonderful contributions to reading group discussions. 

Douglas (PW) for always wanting to stretch your mind and learn something new! 
Gabriella (PW) for always taking time to do your best and not rush through your work. 
Charlotte (PJ) for a wonderful effort when sounding out words in her writing!  
Fletcher (PJ) for using clever strategies when making and breaking numbers in maths! 
Finnegan (2C) for his improved effort and results in spelling. 
Teddy (2C) for his outstanding listening and following instruction ability during maths and reading 
groups. 
 
 
 

    SCHOOL PHOTO DAY  

        FRIDAY 19/04/2024 

         
 
 
 
 
 
Photo Day – Friday 19/04/2024 
 
It would be appreciated if all students are wearing school polo and shorts/skorts or tunic dress. 
Year 6 students to be wearing their senior shirts. Bottle green and or gold ribbons in hair with no 
coloured socks. 
 
 
 

TUCKSHOP NEWS! 
The Android Phone issue has now been resolved,  
parents/users can now download the App from the  
Google Play Store. 

 
Apologies for the inconvenience and thank you  
for your patience. Qkr Team 

 



 
 
 
 
 

Dates to remember 
 

 Thursday 18th April – Cross Country Carnival 

 Friday 19th April – School Photos 

 Tuesday 23rd April – Canungra SS ANZAC Ceremony 2pm 

 Thursday 25th April – Public Holiday 

 Wednesday 1st May – Parent/Teacher Interviews – 3:10-5:45pm in Hall 

 Thursday 2nd May – Regional Cross Country Carnival 

 Friday 3rd May – P&C Colour Fun Run – 1:20-2:30pm 

 Monday 6th May – Public Holiday 

 Friday 21st June – Last day of Term 2 

 Monday 8th July – Term 3 Commences 

 
Extra-Curricular Activities  

 
Chess Club with Mrs Dalton on Wednesdays @ 2nd break in the Hall, years 2-6 
Choir with Mrs Burchell in Music Room on Fridays @ 2nd break, years 2-6 
Craft with Mrs Lloyd – Tuesdays @ 2nd break in 5L, years 4-6 
Lego with Mrs Corcoran – Tuesdays @ 2nd break in the Music room, years 1-4 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Library News! 
Please ensure your children are returning their 

books on time.  

 

Reading makes us wiser 

Remember: “Kids who read succeed” 
 



 

 
  

 
  

 


